
 

17 March 2025 

 

BTW Company Ltd 
Cam Twigley 
Director, Planning and Environment 
179-181 Courtenay Street, 
PO Box 551, 
New Plymouth 4340 
 

Dear Cam,  

 

This letter provides Nova Energy’s confirmation of authority for BTW Company Ltd to act on their behalf, to 
make a referral application and lodge a substantive application, if the referral application is accepted and 
referred by the Minister, under the Fast Track Approvals Act 2024, for Nova Energy’s Twizel Solar Generation 
project. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Tristan Maunsell 
Projects and Development Manager 




